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I hope you all had a good weekend. Last week we talked a little bit more about Spring, but the weather wasn’t very 

obliging. Hopefully this week will be better for spotting lots of signs of Spring in the garden. We will be having a go 

at drawing some flowers for our display. We will also be learning some Spring songs and rhymes.  
 

This week we will be listening to various versions of the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears, comparing the 

different versions, talking about the characters and the setting. We will also be doing some maths work on mass we 

will be linking to the story. We will look at which bowl of porridge is heavier or lighter for example.  We are planning 

to make some porridge to try. Hopefully it won’t be too hot or too cold and will be just right! You might like to have 

a look at the home learning sheet below for some ideas to try at home. 
 

After the Easter holiday we would like to start a borrowing library for the children to take books home to share with 

parents. If you would like your children to borrow books to share at home, please ensure they have a bookbag to 

keep the books in good condition and for ease of changing books. The books are available on the school website 

https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/woodstockcofeprimaryschool_woo  

 

Best wishes 

Ellie Green & Kelly McIlroy 
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